

Nursery Summer 1 Newsletter Healthy Living

We will be reading these books



Start Monday with Outdoor Play

As the warmer weather arrives we are going to begin each Monday with Outdoor play. This will enable all children to get ready for the week ahead and socialise with their friends after the weekend. We will enjoy the outdoor area for 30 minutes at the beginning of the session before moving inside for more formal learning.

Forest School

Nursery will be having forest school on Tuesdays. Please ensure your child has their wellies for each session.

Dentist visit

Nursery will have a visit from a dentist on 19th April 2018. The dentist will talk about how important it is to keep our teeth healthy. Please follow up this important learning at home.

This half term our topic is Healthy Living

We will be exploring all the different ways to stay fit and live a healthy lifestyle.

Nursery Trip

Our next trip will be to Under One Roof in Woolwich where we will complete an exercise class. As this is a local trip and the activity is short, both classes can attend on the same day within their usual session. Therefore, Nursery children will attend Nursery at their usual time on Tuesday 1st May, and arrive back to school at the usual end of session time. Parent volunteers appreciated.

Dates for your diary

Thursday 19th April Dentist visit Friday 27th April Juice bar Nursery Trip Tuesday 1st May Thursday 3rd May School closed Monday 7th May Bank holiday Monday 28th May Half term Monday 4th June School begins

Save the date

Parents will be invited to Nursery's Juice Bar on 27th April. Watch this space for details.

































